MINUTES OF THE 2013 / 2014 BUDGET WORKSHOP MEETING OF THE
BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE
FLORIDA, HELD IN THE COMMISSION CHAMBER AT CITY HALL, July 16,

2013, AT 5:00 P.M.

The following were present. Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Buzzett, McCroan, Patterson and
Thursbay. City Manager Jim Anderson, City Clerk Charlotte Pierce, Attorney Tom Gibson,
Financial Analyst Mike Lacour, Surface Water Treatment Plant Supervisor Larry McClamma and
Wastewater Treatment Plant Supervisor Lynn Todd were also present.

The purpose of the Workshop was to review the Ad Valorem Tax, Capital ltems and BP Funds.

A matrix of the current millage and increments of .25, .50, .75 and 1 mill was provided for review
listing Capital Expenditures that are in the current proposed budget and the items that are not by

fund.

Due to time constraints, the BP Funds were not discussed in depth and will be scheduled for a
separate meeting.

Mayor Magidson adjourned the Workshop at 5:55 P.M.

Approved this & ’ﬁ{‘day of @;u._,j 2013.
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Mel C. Magicw,' ~Mayor

Charlotte M. Pierce, City Clerk




